CONCLUSION

It is to be hoped that the foregoing report presents this state of the Memorial Union in the light as envisioned by those who initiated its beginnings and who deserve testimonial to their efforts. In its use and in its high regard in student minds it compares very well indeed to other comparable Unions. The point of saturation in its use has, however, been reached. This is amply demonstrated by the fact that very often several student meetings and as many as three banquets followed by a Varsity dance are held on the same night. To cater to such a program as this in anything approaching an adequate fashion is under our present physical condition of size, almost an impossibility. To your attention is also called the question of the permancy and perhaps the authoritativeness of the present Union Operating Committee. To facilitate your consideration of these matters and any other orders as the Board of Directors may see fit this report is respectfully submitted.

Henry Werner, Chairman The Kansas Memorial Union Operating Committee